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October 23, 2023

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

Your child, ______________________________________, has been selected to receive extra support in
reading and/or math to assist core instruction and help your child reach academic goals. The Title I Department
will provide the RtI (Response to Intervention) process in addition to the core instruction that students receive in
reading and math. Scheduled groups are not held during core instruction or special classes (Art, Music, Library,
P.E.).

The time, frequency, and location of the support may vary depending on the needs of your child. He/She will
receive RtI support in the following area(s):

Reading ________ Math ________ Other________

Your child will be monitored in the above area(s) on a bi/weekly basis. The RtI teams collaborate regularly to
examine student progress and growth and to determine how to best support your child moving forward.

Please see additional information on the District Website. If you have any questions, please contact your child’s
teacher or the Title I Department.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Kraft, Reading Specialist
Jeff Kinney, Title I Teacher
Elaine Wheeler, Title I Teacher
Melanie Hull, Title I Instructional Aide


